



From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

- on new improved posters on lamp posts
- by signing up to <u>planning e-alerts</u>
- in the planning section of the Camden Account
- through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Gina Power [mailto: Sent: 06 October 2016 12:06

To: Diver, John

Subject: Re planning application 2016/2822/P 80 Greencroft Gardens

Dear Mr Diver

We will be making a further comment about the above from 83 Canfield Gardens, but in the meantime, I took this photograph on Tuesday 4 October. I was surprised to see that they seem to already be excavating underneath the ground floor flat.

Yours Georgina Power Flat 1, 83 Canfield Gardens London NW6 3EA

